
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Bye Bye Terry! 

 
It is with great sadness that we said 

goodbye to Terry at the beginning of 

February. Terry had been with us for 8 

years and will be missed very much 

indeed.  We would all like to wish her 

every happiness for the future. 

 

Book bags 

Can I please ask that book bags are 

brought in everyday.  Not only do we 

need them to change your child's home 

reading book on a regular basis, but 

they help us keep you up to date as we 

can send home any information via the 

home diary or flyers (as well as lots of 

lovely artwork!) 

 

As always, donations for the snack table 

are very much appreciated.  This can be 

a monetary donation to our snack jar 

which is located on the window sill by 

the children’s coats or by bringing in  
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items with a long shelf life such as 

crackers, raisins etc…  or alternatively 

baby wipes, tissues, kitchen towel, 

cleaning spray etc….. 

 

In the case of child absences, I would 

be grateful if you could notify the 

setting on 07860 655066  rather than 

calling our administrator on her mobile 

number. 

Teddy Bears Picnic!! 

Weather permitting, we will be rounding 

off the term with a teddy bears picnic  

during the session and would ask that 

the children all bring in their favorite 

furry friend to join us.  In addition, the 

committee will be hosting a coffee 

morning from 11.30am onwards.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Sponsored Colours Day – Holi Thursday 

21 March 

Stay and Play week        1 – 5 April 

(Should you wish to join us for a 

session, please add your name to the list 

on the door). 

Last day of Term    5 April 

Summer term     Wednesday  24 April 

Commences  

Half Term  Mon 27 May – Fri 31 May 

Last day of Summer Term    Monday 

22 July 

[Cite your source here.] 



 

 

 

Please continue to check the notice 

board, home school diaries and website 

for further/additional information. 

 

And finally, If you would like to buy 

your child one of our wonderful, bright 

yellow t-shirts,  the cost is £4.50 each 

or two for £8.00, just ask one of the 

staff. 

 

Our Golden 

Rules 

 
We walk indoors 

 

We share our toys 

 
We use indoor 

voices indoors 

 

We are kind 

 
We listen to grown 

ups 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
  


